
 
 

“STAY AT HOME FOR US - WE <3 YOU – WE STAY ONBOARD FOR YOU” 
 

As we have passed around 4 months since the outbreak of Covid-19, the world population is 
relying on the essential functions to continue, so that we can tackle this unprecedented 
situation that we are going through. The maritime sector is increasingly being acknowledged 
in the world community as being part of List of Covid-19 Essential Services. The efforts of 
essential workers and services are critical to ensuring our safety and the ultimate success of 
the fight against Covid-19. At UMMS our employees on shore and onboard are proud to be 
part of these services. Thank you, crewmembers, of MV Fujisuka and crewmembers on 
around 40 other vessels that UMMS is managing around the world, for continuing to 
contribute to transport of food ingredients and different raw materials to keep the supply 
chain intact for societal functioning. 
 

 


